

## 'Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.'

## **Timothy Hackworth Primary School**



30<sup>th</sup> September, 2025

## Y6 SATs and Y6 Robinwood Residential Parents' Meeting

CRC Article 29 – All children have the right to a good quality education.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite Y6 parents and carers to a meeting on **Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> October at 5:00 p.m.** regarding our Year 6 children completing their SATs in May next year, and, following that, the Y6 Residential Visit to Robinwood, planned for Monday 29<sup>th</sup> June – Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> July 2026.

This meeting has been arranged so that we can inform parents about very important information regarding the SATs, and also, following this, important information about the activities the children will be taking part in and the life skills they will learn at Robinwood.

Parents from previous years have always found the information about the Year 6 SATs tests very useful indeed. Our children always enjoy the Robinwood experience and have a thoroughly enjoyable time. Parents will find out very useful information about this exciting residential trip.

We do hope that you are able to join us for the meeting. Year 6 children are able to accompany their parents to this meeting. Please note that Y6 children's siblings are not able to attend.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> October.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. J. Wilcox Mr. D. Wadsworth

Year 6 Teachers

Head Teacher: Mrs. L. Boulton Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs. S. Simpson-May Chair of Governors: Mrs. P. Crook

Byerley Road, Shildon, Co. Durham, DL4 1HN Tel: 01388 772959

Email: <u>timothyhackworth@durhamlearning.net</u> Website: www.timothyhackworthschool.co.uk





















